
 

 

 

 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    
 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 
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Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 
Friday 23rd January 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are delighted to inform you that year 4 have now earned 40 class credits together, therefore 

they are able to have a class treat as their award. 

 

We propose to have a games and toys session which will take place on Friday 30th January 2015 

2.00-2.45pm.  This means they are able to bring in any board games, card games, sharing games 

or toys of their choice from home. 

 

This does NOT include electronic games of any sort but can include cuddly toys or dolls.  Scoobies 

and loom bands are also allowed for this treat but will be supervised to ensure safety. 

 

Well done Year 4.  A well-deserved treat.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss C Miller  Mrs J Dunkley  Mrs S Sansby   Mrs D Reynolds  
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